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Sunday  24th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME     

15th September 10.00 am: Mass 

  

Monday  Ss Cornelius and Cyprian  

16th September No Mass 

  

Tuesday  St Hildegard of Bingen 

17th September 9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Wednesday  Weekday in Ordinary Time 

18th September No Mass  

  

Thursday  St Januarius 

19th September 9.30 am: Mass at St Anthony’s School 

  

Friday   Ss Andrew Kim Tae-gon and Companions 

20th September 8.30 am: Adoration 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Saturday St Matthew, Apostle 

21st September 9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Sunday  25th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

22nd September 10.00 am: Mass 

 

The Word is living, being, spirit, all verdant greening, all 

creativity 

St Hildegard of Bingen 

Weekly Masses continue this week as per the schedule on the opening 

page. If you would like to offer Holy Mass for any of your intentions, 

please contact Fr. Joseph. 

 

Repository Stall 

Lynne has a new selection of cards available for different occasions.  

Please let her know if you require a 2025 Catholic Diary. Thank you. 

 

Please pray for: Maureen Olsen, and all whose anniversaries occur 

during the coming week, plus Paul Hanson, Ed Robson and all in the 

Parish who are sick. 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Rotas for 15th September 
  

Readers  Eucharistic Ministers Children’s Liturgy 
F. Lynne   Saji    Anne 

S. Richard   Brian    Jackie W. 

I. Diya        Preciosa 

 

Rotas for 22nd September 
  

Readers  Eucharistic Ministers Children’s Liturgy 
F. Norah   Sue    Amy 

S. Tony   Eileen    Brenda 

I. Mary       Jean Da. 

 

 

Please let Chris know of any changes so newsletter rotas can be 

updated accordingly – contact details overleaf.  



Notices 
 

Preparing for Mass 
A reminder of the two bells before Mass: the first to provide a short 

period of quiet for prayer ahead of Mass, and the second to mark the start 

of our celebration of Mass. 

 

Brief, but important, reminders 
*We are still looking for a Chair for the Parish Council, to help lead our 

Parish Council meetings. Please see Fr Joseph if you are interested or 

wish to ask any questions about the role. 

*If you are a taxpayer, please Gift Aid your contribution to the Parish: it 

makes a vital difference. See Ian Appleyard for details. 

 

Mission Red Box Thank you and Appeal 
Next weekend we will welcome Fr Noah Monday Mbabazi MHM to give 

a Red Box Appeal.  Missio is the Pope’s charity for world Mission and 

through the Red Box we support the Church around the World where it is 

young and in need.  Please do consider supporting this important cause by 

taking a Red Box or signing up to give via Direct Debit. 

 

Looking for a Catholic Gap Year? 
Castlerigg Manor, the Diocese of Lancaster retreat centre, is looking for 

young people to join their youth ministry internship scheme. The scheme 

provides full training as well as accommodation and food for the year, plus 

a stipend each week. Check out https://castleriggmanor.com/join-the-team/ 

or email Jack Regan – director@castleriggmanor.co.uk. 

 

Casino Night 
A booking has been made for the next Casino Night on Thursday 24th 

October at 7:45pm.  Please add your name to the sign-up sheet at the back 

of Church if you’d like to go.  The evening costs £30 per person, which 

includes a free drink and a £5 bet to use as you wish (or not). 

 

SVP 
The St Vincent de Paul Society is keen to welcome new members.  If you’d 

like to know more, please speak to Jean Daintith, Denise Shakesby or 

Evelyn Hutton for further information. 

 

SVP Afternoon Tea 
By way of reminder, SVP holds a monthly afternoon tea for senior citizens 

on the first Thursday of each month, in the Marist small hall, with a quiz 

and lots of chatter. All are welcome. 

 

SVP hampers 
The SVP is continuing to collect food for hampers for families in need at 

St Antony’s School (via the box at the back of Church).  Collection is now 

taking place for October hampers – thank you for your continued support. 

 
Rotas 
As we move into the autumn, please consider offering to contribute to the 

Parish through joining one of our rotas: all of them help our celebrations of 

Mass to be a true community effort.  For those currently on the rotas, please 

make sure to check your availability, and let Mary Broadhead (Readers), 

Keith Broadhead (Eucharistic Ministers) or Anne Colgan (Children’s 

Liturgy) know if you can no longer be on the rota.  

 

Eucharistic Ministers’ rota 
A new rota for all Eucharistic Ministers is available at the back of Church. 

 
Hospital Chaplain   
If you, or someone you know, is in hospital and would like a visit from the 

Chaplain, please contact Deacon Bob directly on 470456.  If you go into 

Hospital, please specify you would like the Catholic Chaplain to visit. 

 

 

Items for the newsletter should be given to Chris by Wednesday for 

inclusion 

 

 

mailto:director@castleriggmanor.co.uk

